Minutes of General Committee Meeting held Thursday October 20th at 7:30 p.m.

Present Messrs Cawthron, Cooper, Lees, Buckley, Haselden, Harrop, Hobson, Firth,
Battersby, Wood, Bolt and Whitfield.

Apologies Mr L Butlin.
Mr W Bolt (Captain) presided.
Minutes of Handicap Committee meeting held 15/9/55 were accepted as read.
Minutes of House Committee meeting held 15/9/55 were accepted as read.
Minutes of Greens Committee meeting held 1/59/55 were accepted as read.
Minutes of General committee meeting held 15/9/55 were accepted read.
Business arising from previous meeting.
it was proposed by J H Firth and seconded by R Wood that we obtain one new Board (2
columns) and that the Secretary approach Batty and Binghams to put the matter in hand.

Accounts to the value of £528-17-11 were passed to Treasurer for payment.

Applications for membership Mr D Lukeman, Mr Hayes, Mrs Hayes and Susan Lowe were
accepted.

There was nothing to report from the Social Committee.
The replacement of Flags for Flag sticks was discussed and left in the hands of Mr Cooper.

It was moved and seconded that the secretary write a congratulatory letter to the Ladies’
Captain, on their splendid achievement in winning the Lancashire Ladies Handicap Shield.

it was decided that the club be closed Sunday evening at 7 p.m. from Sunday next October
23rd until further notice. A notice to this effect was put on the Notice Board.

The Captain (Mr W O Bolt) informed the meeting that he would personally thank the Ladies
Captain for their gift of 12 chairs for which the secretary had written a letter of thanks and
appreciation.

Mr Hazelden was appointed handicap secretary Mr R Lees was thanked for his services in
that capacity which he had held the last twelve months.

Mr Butlin was not present his report on the Towelmaster service was held over until next
meeting.

Mr E Hartley has been requested to attend to Ladies Locker Room lavatory.

The secretary was requested to enquire as to the cost of installing extension of the
Telephone to the Professional’s shop.

The Waterworks Joint Committee have disposed of a Plot of Land for building purposes
which said Plot formed part of the land rented by us at Haslehurst and they have reduced



our rent by 10/- per annum. It was decided to reduce by a like amount the rent we charged
the Farmer

Mr Buckley said he would attend to repair of a Welding connector on the Tractor.

W O Bolt 17/11/55



